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Review of private ferry fares  

Change to due date for submissions 

IPART is reviewing fares for private ferry services in NSW, 
including: 

 Central Coast Ferries (Woy Woy – Empire Bay) 

 Church Point Ferries (Scotland Island – Morning Bay) 

 Dangar Island Ferry (Brooklyn – Dangar Island) 

 Clarence River Ferries (Illuka – Yamba) 

 Cronulla and National Park Ferry (Cronulla – Bundeena) 

 Palm Beach Ferries (Palm Beach – the Basin – Mackerel & 
Palm Beach – Wagstaff – Ettalong) 

 Matilda Cruises (Circular Quay – Darling Harbour & 
Circular Quay – Lane Cove). 

IPART is seeking submissions from interested parties. The 
due date for submissions has been extended by two 
weeks. Submissions are now due by Friday 3 October 
2008.  

A fact sheet explaining the fare proposal received for 
these services and the review process is now available 
from IPART’s website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au). 
Information on how to make a submission is also 
available from the website. 

Inquiries should be directed to Ms Ineke Ogilvy, Program 
Manager on (02) 9290 8473. 

James P Cox, Chief Executive Officer and Full Time Member 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box Q290, QVB Post Office NSW 1230 
 

 
 


